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K-2 have been creating some collage artwork.  Do you recognise the mountain? 

Thank you to those parents for letting us know the reason their child was absent.  Attendance is 

important but so are absence reasons.   

Students love picking from the prize pool each week and understand that the more days they are here 

the more chances of being drawn out of the barrel on Fridays. 

 

What’s on Term 3 

Mon 14 Aug National Science Week 

Fri 18 Aug Lower Nth Coast athletics relay team Wauchope 

   Premier’s reading closes 

Tues 22 Aug Book Week activities and assembly 1.45 pm 

   Kempsey High transition day 

Mon 28 Aug Parent teacher meetings start this week 

Fri   1 Sep North Coast athletics 

   Father’s Day  breakfast 9.00 am 

Fri 22 Sep Assembly  

   Last day Term 3 

 

Term 4 

Tues 10 Oct 3-6 camp to Dorrigo/Coffs Harbour 

 

 

 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

We’re waiting on results for our relay team (Katie May, Tyler, Edward, Dixee and Hezekiah) who 

competed at the Lower North Coast carnival today in Wauchope.   

This week was National Science Week and students participated in hands on activities.  Students in 3

-6 made tectonic plates to simulate what happens during an earthquake.  K-2 looked at living things in 

our playground with the digital microscopes. 

Book Week activities are on next Tuesday, 22 August 2023.  Students may wear their favourite book 

character costume to school.  Parents are welcome around 1.45 to watch the parade followed by 

assembly.   

In Weeks 7 and 8 starting 28 August, we would like to meet with parents and carers one on one to 

discuss your child’s progress.  A booking note is attached.  This will only take 15 mins and we would 

like all parents/carers to attend a meeting. 

The 3-6 excursion note is attached.  Families may start making payments now. 

On Friday, 1 September, we will be having a BBQ breakfast burger for all our special dads for 

Father’s Day.  Start time is 9.00 am.  The P&C will also be selling tickets for $1 for a small hamper.  

Tickets available from school or on the day. 

 

News 

Students played a game about dinosaurs on the board which was made by Hezekiah.  He wrote all the coding himself. 



This week was National Science Week and students participated in hands on activities.  Students in 3

-6 made tectonic plates to simulate what happens during an earthquake.  K-2 looked at living things in 

our playground with the digital microscopes. 

 


